Dear Boys & Girls Club of Harrisburg Family!

During this unprecedented health crisis, our nation is facing more challenges than ever before, and we understand the implications these have on your family. Boys & Girls Clubs of Harrisburg continues to work tirelessly with our partners, local school districts, health care providers, government officials and other organizations to determine how we can best serve Club youth and families now and in the coming weeks. 

Because the safety of young people, our staff and volunteers is always our top priority, Boys & Girls Clubs of Harrisburg will remain CLOSED through May 29th 2020. We will continue to update you with new information as it becomes available.

In the meantime, this provides some helpful information for families as we all do our part to support one another through this very difficult time.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Health Resources:
We care about our Club families, so please continue to follow CDC and local health recommendations to prevent possible exposure or spread of COVID-19  here are their websites to you with any questions; https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx, http://harrisburgpa.gov/.

Educational/Activity Engagement Resources:
Our staff is working on creative ways to enhance digital school learning and there are numerous ways keep Club members virtually engaged through our MyFuture online platform. Here are several additional online resources to support your child’s learning during this time
· Scholastic Learn at Home
· Reading Adventure Packs by Reading Rockets
· 150+ Enrichment Activities While Parents and Caregivers Work Remotely
· No Supplies Needed Simple Activities
· Facebook Challenges (Boys & Girls Club of Harrisburg)
· Virtual “Story Telling” coming soon
To our Boys & Girls Club Family please remember to do your part… STAY HEALTHY, STAY SAFE, STAY HOME!
Yours in service to youth 

Mark Hawthorne 
Executive Director
